NEW ZEALAND

FOREIGN AFFAIRS & TRADE

18 June 2018 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 6160
New Zealand

Nick R

+64 4 439 8000

fyi-request-7863-ed0ald38@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596

Dear Nick R

I refer to your email of 18 May 2018 in which you request the following under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"I understand that the Ministry has commissioned or undertaken a number of
structure and remuneration reviews/reports in the course of the past 6 years. Can
you please provide the final versions of those reviews/report?”

We are continuing to work on your request. This letter advises that due to the necessity for
review and consultation, and because meeting the original time limit would unreasonably
interfere with the Ministry’s operations, we will need to extend the time limit for responding
to you by 20 working days, to 16 July 2018.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely
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Wendy Adams

for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade
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